Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C))

August 16, 1979

Andelle Hendesson
Beatrnice Poon

Bep van Beck

Acquisitions

Library Processing Centre

Dear Andelle, Beatrice, and Bep:

I understand, grom conversations with Pemne Huggard, L.P.C. Systems,
that thene 45 some concern among Keypunch Operatons about the status
o4 theirn {fobs within the Library System, particularly with respect
to thansfer and promotion.

Penne and I have arranged to meet to discuss the probLems at

12:00 noon

Wednesday, August 22, 1979
A.U.C. E. Union Ofgice

2162 Western Parkway

(4n the Univernsity V.illage
above U.B.C. Campus Pizza).

You are Lnvited to attend and contribute your opinions and obser-
vations.

I am enclosing copdes o4 the Standarnd Job Descriptions for
Keypunch Trainee, Keypunch Operatorn, Senlor Keypunch Operator,
and Keypunch Supervisorn, which you may gind Lt useful fo read
through. 1§ you note any errons on discrepancies between the
Standarnd Job Descriptions and cwirent fob practice, please
necond them and bring your notes to the meeting.

Yowrs thuly,

TIan A . Spence
Vice-President
AUCE Local 1

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613



